PHILIPPINE DEPOSIT INSURANCE CORPORATIC(

MANAGEMENT SERVICES SECTOR
NOTICE TO PROCEED
14 January 2014

ePLDT, INC.

5t Floor, L.V. Locsin Building,

Makati Avenue corner Ayala Avenue,
Makati City

Gentlemen,

The attached Contract having been approved, notice is hereby given to ePLDT
Inc. that work may commence on the supply and delivery of Antivirus and

Antispam Software with Maintenance Support, effective the following day after

the receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you shall be responsible for performing the services
under the terms and conditions of the Contract and in accordance with the
Implementation Schedule.

Should you have questions regarding the implementation of the contract, please
communicate directly with Vice President Maria Belinda C. San Jose, Information
Technology Group, at telephone number 841-4300.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the
space provided below and in the attached copy of this notice. Keep one copy
and return the other to PDIC.

Very truly yours,

MA. ANA CARMELA L. VILLEGAS
Senior Vice President

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on
Name of the Representative of the Bidder:
Signature of Representative:
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